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Dear parent/ carer,

As part of our topic, ‘To infinity and beyond’, where we have been learning about astronauts and rockets, Year 2 are planning a trip to Jodrell Bank.
This trip will take place on Friday 21st April 2023. The children will be transported via coach in the morning so we ask for children to arrive to school promptly, no later than 8.55am. The children will be returning back to school in time for the usual pick up.
The children must wear their school uniform so we can quickly identify them whilst we are there. A school packed lunch will be provided.
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11 per child via Parent Pay to cover the cost of the entrance. In order to reduce cost, the PTFA have fully funded the cost of the coach for this trip.
Please can you complete the permission slip below and return it by Monday 17th April as we need to confirm how many children will be attending. Payment is to be made no later than Tuesday 18th April.
Thank You

Miss Mohring and Mrs Nesbitt
______________________________________________________________________
I do/ do not give permission for my child ________________________________

to attend the trip to Jodrell Bank on Friday 21st April.   

Signed ___________________________  
